
From: Taliaferro, Christopher  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 3:33 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Trip to Poland 
 
Mr. Berlin, 
 
Please find attached a letter from the Polish American Foundation regarding my recent trip to 
Poland.  After reading the letter, it appears that Alderman Reboyras' name may appear in a 
spot where my name should appear and that I'm listed as both 29th and 30th ward alderman in 
one instance.  If this is a problem or if you need anything else from me, please let me know.  I 
can also be reached on my cell phone at 773 837 3943.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Taliaferro 
Alderman, 29th Ward 
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